
2/19/2013 PC #6399

IN SuPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQIJESTEI) VAREANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
fflinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. ICB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have

ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliniiriate, spending on

environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reductiónprograrn. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent ofthem union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5

million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving ofyour support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME 22 tac_
ADDRESS i.3f j/, /4 .

ji’7’1,d .fl s41ç/



2/19/2013 PC#6400

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENFRATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET ?1JMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
fflinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. CB 13-24

Dear Mr. Theniault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company?s plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its enviromnental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members ofthe

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5

million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for cons ring my letter-.

NA4E -

DRESS / / 2J
covs’-:/



2/19/2013 PC #6401

IN SUPPORT OF MJDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET WlY[BER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Th.erriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Pocket No. ICB 13-24

Dear Mr. Theniault:

I respectfully request that the fflinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companytsplants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on

environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members ofthe

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5

million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving ofyour support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my lettem/

oil’)
NAME frfwi JJKT

ADDRESS 2S) — o A-vi

Dch€.* .LJs 2O3



2/19/2013 PC #6402

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NIHVIBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

N

____

ADDRESS /53 &/ /rf 1 L



2/19/2013 PC#6403

IN SUPPORT OF i’vE[[)WEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

iLLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
fflinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. CB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on

environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most ofthem members of the

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5

million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my 1ettei

Lnso

ADDSS
‘
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2/19/2013 PC#6404

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking pennission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
enviromnental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reductiOn program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren relief]ust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NE

ADDRESS zi 7) I-



2/19/2013 PC#6405

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQIJESTEI) VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBERPCB 1324

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. CB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most ofthem members ofthe

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5

million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving ofyour support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.-.

Y/A / 1Jyj[

NAME /7ai—.- /-JV

ADDRESS 5/5 -

. ) /f,



2/19/2013 PC#6406

IN STJPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

iLLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St, Suite 11-500
ChicagoIL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. ICB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have

ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on

enviromnental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the WCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5

million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my lettei:;

NAME

ADDRESS \



2/19/2013 PC #6407

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUNBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. ICB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, apending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union nembers.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most ofthem members ofthe

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter:

NAME
L1

cZ.
33 9a

AUDRES S

_______________



2/19/2013 PC #6408

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENER4TION’S
REQIJESTEI) VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013 V

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have

ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking pennission to reduce, not eliminate, apending on

environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members ofthe

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5

million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving ofyour support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter-.

A
DRESS r. 1z2



2/19/2013 PC#6409

IN SUPPORT OF’ MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUflON CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its enviromnental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members ofthe

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving ofyour support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter

NAME

_____________

ADDRESS

_________



2/19/2013 PC #6410

IN STJPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQIJESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. ICB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have

ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on

environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most ofthem members ofthe

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5

million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter-;

NAMB

_______________

ADDRESS 7&?
IL



2/19/2013 PC#6411

IN SuPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
IEQIiESTED VAIIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAlD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. ICB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have

ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on

environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Amereu. reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members ofthe

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5

million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving ofyour support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter..
I

NAME scvL’/ i1.42/

- -.j—j I
ADDRESS tY 02( 7ii £t.’c’( /L2

/1/1!C(7fç9 :zL



2/19/2013 PC#6412

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME L2JJL/L,/2j—a‘Vie!

ADDRESS G 7Yen CY—

6 O#’:)



2/19/2013 PC#6413

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectftilly request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have

ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company!s plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on

environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5

million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. it is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NE

_______

ADDRESS



2/19/2013 PC #6414

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter. 7

N P4 L,

ADDRESS / LAT1e/J 4



2/19/2013 PC #6415

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLI]N 015 POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
fflinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its enviromriental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.
7’

-ii” C(’tJC I;/
NAME

_______________

ADDRESS P&& 2 73



2/19/2013 PC #6416

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQuESTED VARIANCE

iLLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St. Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfiuly request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental conmiitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and. women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

ADDRESS I & :
c



2/19/2013 PC #6417

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARJA]NCE

ILLINOIS POLLUT(ON CONTROL BOARD
DOCI<ET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reductiOn program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the TPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them membeis of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving ofyour support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME \J ill rn A I tv cui

ADDRESS 1iS Al qorq u
o+ IL. oq-32



2/19/2013 PC#6418

IN SIJPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NTJMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Theniault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL, 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have

ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not elhriinate, spending on

environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 1 2-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even, with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them membeis ofthe

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from illinois companies and to support various illinois organizations, and nearly $5

million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving ofyour support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

ADDRESS Wod



2/19/2013 PC #6419

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GEfERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NuMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
enviromnental improvements during two years in the middle of a 1 2-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NE Y

ADDRESS j7,O ()QLO 1? 0311)

OfZLAt / It



2/19/2013 PC#6420

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKUTMJMBERPCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk

Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therrianit:

I respectfully request that the illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have

ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to

2019.
V

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on

environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.
V

I also would ask that the ]PCB consider that it granted Ameren. reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members Vo:the

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from illinois companies and to support various illinois organizations, and nearly $5

million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving ofyour support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NA J) 0 4 (/V

ADDRESS V553
S o

/



2/19/2013 PC#6421

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMEER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfiully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. it is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considejing y lter

NAME ZZ/ /2

ADDRESS 6 &‘-r 71



2/19/2013 PC #6422

IN SI)PPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQuESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NIJIVEBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Ivfr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500

Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCI3 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have

ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to

20l9

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on

environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them membeisof the

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5

million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving ofyour support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

__________

ADDRESS

____________

5/Cc/Cth1 / C %‘o ¶/



2/19/2013 V PC#6423

IN SUPPORT OF MT[)WEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013
V

V

Mr. John Theniault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500 V

Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218 V

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfhlly request that the flhinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest V

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have

ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company1splants from 2008 to V

2019;
V

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on

environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent ofthem union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them membelsof the

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various illinois organizations, and nearly $5

million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving ofyour support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

N V2/
/V

,V

.V

V/J

ADDRESS /1 f /
)J /

V

V, b /



2/19/2013 PC#6424

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIM1CE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfiully request that the fflinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and. women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

_______________

ADDRESS c (r .t



2/19/2013 PC #6425

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reductiOn program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Iffinois companies and to support various illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

_____

DSS



2/19/2013 PC #6426

IN SUPPORT OF’ MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD

DOCKET MTh4EER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Pocket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companytsplants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAIV[R

_____________________

ADDRESS /2° CL4U Ae joLe



2/19/2013 PC#6427

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME Jti4

ADDRESS / aT 7$/J



2/19/2013 PC #6428

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companyrs plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking penuission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefj ust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members,
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

ALO 1L/

ADDSS /3 /°



2/19/2013 PC#6429

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

IILL][NOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCIT NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 1 1-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No, PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, apending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 1 2year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Arneren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NA

________________

C)é-!d/ 5T.’4 —

DRESS i8eô



2/19/2013 PC #6430

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear v1r. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have

ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 1 2-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Aineren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

ADDRESS 1 Ci ii1k\l 1+Z.ELE.RT 1L. ‘1211



2/19/2013 PC#6431

TN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John ThelTiault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfiully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and busineses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NE _

ADDRESS ( //(Z-C iJ/

o3ç



2/19/2013 Pc #6432

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. it is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME 14 poi (L/4___)

ADDRESS 4 n- &ioc)



2/19/2013 PC#6433

IN SuPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARI)
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company?s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

N ///2 %$/

ADDRESS /22j //yo/a

)% 4(54? /Z



2/19/2013 PC#6434

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET MJMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. I’CB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectftilly request that the fflinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company!s plants from 2008 to

2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during trvo years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

ADDRESS ‘(/(‘ 4 /d(



2/19/2013 PC #6435

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUNEER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the company’s plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. it is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME %i24
DSS /72

Cf/r ‘ ‘



2/19/2013 PC# 6436

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NIJMI3ER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

_______________

ADDRES S



2/19/2013 PC#6437

TN SUPPORT OF MiDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOARD
DOCKET NUMBERPCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Theniault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100 W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 60601-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the fflinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest

Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have

ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to•

2019;

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on

environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions

reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments

under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the

time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months

ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.

It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them membeis ofthe

building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services

from flhinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5

million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses

throughout our state. It is deserving ofyour support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

___________

ADDRESS -SD \))E3V WiJ LP



2/19/2013 PC #6438

IN SUPPORT OF MIDWEST GENERATION’S
REQUESTED VARIANCE

ILLINOIS POLLUTION CONTROL BOAR])
DOCKET NUMBER PCB 13-24

January 2013

Mr. John Therriault, Assistant Clerk
Illinois Pollution Control Board
100W. Randolph St., Suite 11-500
Chicago, IL 6060 1-3218

Re: Support for Requested Variance, Docket No. PCB 13-24

Dear Mr. Therriault:

I respectfully request that the Illinois Pollution Control Board approve Midwest
Generation’s request for temporary relief from comprehensive state regulations that have
ensured ongoing reductions in air emissions from the companys plants from 2008 to
2019.

Midwest Generation is merely asking permission to reduce, not eliminate, spending on
environmental improvements during two years in the middle of a 12-year emissions
reduction program. The company has been meeting all of its environmental commitments
under state regulations, and even with the variance, would meet all requirements by the
time the state program ends in 2019.

I also would ask that the IPCB consider that it granted Ameren reliefjust a few months
ago that went beyond what Midwest Generation is requesting.

Midwest Generation employs 845 men and women, 64 percent of them union members.
It provides jobs for hundreds of additional workers, most of them members of the
building and construction trades. It spends close to $400 million on goods and services
from Illinois companies and to support various Illinois organizations, and nearly $5
million on local property taxes. And it provides energy to homes and businesses
throughout our state. It is deserving of your support for the requested variance.

Thank you for considering my letter.

NAME

________________

ADDRESS 2

z-


